Reply ID: rhxi

Dear iamannaisabel,

Thank you so much for transcribing my story "Parade Of The Living Dead". I believe it is an important piece in the many efforts to get the word out there about the social, moral and financial costs of the aging prison population. There are more men than ever in the hospital unit here who have full-blown dementia and no longer know that they are in prison. What purpose does that serve?

My hopes are that you may be able to get in the effort for commonsense criminal justice reform on a deeper level. Whatever role you could play in the cause would be helpful. At this time we are looking for an email manager and someone to help with building a promotional website. Let me know if you could help with those needs or with any other role you see as a fit for you. To find out more please contact;

Karen Lynn Schulman KLSchulman@verizon.net Sarvi Asiedu (617) 276-7354

Of course you can always contact me by U.S. mail (snail mail) at;

Timothy J. Muise, W66927 MCI Shirley PO Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

Please also learn about our "Pass The Pen" Project at;
Worldbodymind.wordpress.com

Our Team reallyneeds you! Hope to hear from you very soon.

In Solidarity,

Timothy J. Muise